

David G. Saco, Principal Aprel A. King, Vice Principal Phone: 201-302-5200

Fax: 201-461-1510

April 23, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians:

8th Grade students can purchase a yearbook to be delivered in June. The cost of the yearbook is \$28.00 payable by cash or check made out to Leonia Middle School. If you would like to reserve a copy, please complete the attached form and return it with payment to the homeroom teacher by Wednesday, May 1, 2019.

If you have any questions, please call me at (201) 302-5200, Ext. 3200.

Sincerely,

David Saco Principal

Yearbook Order Form

Student Name:		
Homeroom Teacher:		
Cost of Yearbook: \$28.00 Cash:	Check #:	

Please write your student's name on your check.

